
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TABLING THE FINANCIAL REPORT  
AND THE AUDITOR’S REPORT 

FOR THE YEAR 2023 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned Assistant Director General | Town Clerk and Director of 
Legal Affairs of the Town of Sutton: 
 
THAT the financial report for the year 2023 will be presented at the regular meeting of June 5, 2024. At the 
meeting of June 5, 2024, a presentation will be made by the auditor. Afterwards, citizens will be able to ask 
questions regarding the financial report. 
 
GIVEN in Sutton, Quebec, this 30th day of the month of May in the year 2024. 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Fortin, LL.B., OMA 
Assistant Director General | 
Town Clerk and Director of Legal Affairs 


